
                                                                                                                                                                        BWXT Nuclear Operations Group, Inc.

To Whom It May Concern,

I am an Electrical Engineer with BWXT NOG Barberton. This is a letter of recommendation to employ 

the services of AMP Lighting. My experience with this company was met with professionalism and efficiency. 

We utilized their services to replace old hi-bay LED lights in one of our warehouse buildings. AMP Lighting 

was easy to work with, knowledgeable, and fulfilled the scope of work on time and on budget. I would gladly 

use their services again in the future. 

Sincerely,

Joe R. Hlas | Electrical Engineer
BWXT Nuclear Operations Group, Inc.
91 Stirling Ave.
BW502A
Barberton, OH 44203
Office:330-861-5625
Cell:330-419-6866
E-mail: jrhlas@bwxt.com


